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Project Update: Week of August 6th, 2018  
 

For the week of August 6th, the construction project continued with work on the intersection of Penn 

Avenue and 82nd Street. Trenchless underground utility construction started on August 1st to prepare for 

the new storm sewer installation within Penn Ave & 82nd St and along the north side of 82nd St. 

Lane restrictions began Thursday, August 2nd on Penn Avenue between W Queens Avenue and American 

Blvd. You will see construction signage and barricades set up ahead of time. While there will be some lane 

restrictions through the intersection, the intersection will remain open for vehicle traffic. 

Tree removal in the construction zone will start next week.  New trees throughout the construction 

site will be replanted in the Spring. 

Construction on Knox Avenue, including the intersection with American Blvd, will begin after Labor Day. 

 


